
ORIENTATION MEETING FOR INCOMING 
GEOGRAPHY STUDENTS 

 
 
 

Friday, September 5th 
2:00-3:00 p.m. 

Burnside Hall Room 426 
 

Light refreshments will be served 
 
 
 

The Orientation meeting is an excellent opportunity to meet your new Geography 
colleagues as well as important McGill Geography staff and the McGill 
Undergraduate Geography Society (MUGS) reps. Incoming Geography students 
will also get a short tour of the department, and will have the chance to ask 
questions about our department and programs. In the meantime, if you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact our undergraduate program advisor 
Michelle Maillet at advisor.geog@mcgill.ca  
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